Write-up for the Arvada Chamber of
Commerce

The New Apostolic Church recently consolidated its three small Denver Metro congregations at
the Arvada Town Center at 5290 Vance Street. As part of our Charitable Ministry we have
started a food pantry for those in our community who are in need.

When we began, we served our own members to gain some experience. We now have set up a
dedicated room in our church as a food pantry for the community. We are open to anyone who
is in need. There are no residential boundaries or other limitations; we serve anyone who has a
need and comes to us. We require no ID, no forms to fill out, only a simple sign-in.

We are open Wednesday mornings from 9 — 11 at the back door of our building, 5290 Vance St.,
across from the parking lot of Beau Jo’s restaurant.

We are an all-volunteer ministry operating on donations from our church members and weekly
bakery items donated by Panera on West 64" Ave.



